Scotia-Glenville Central School District

RESOLUTION REGARDING ACCEPTANCE OF THE
HEATHER PHILLIPS SANDS MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

WHEREAS, Anne and Terry Phillips, the parents of Heather Lynn Phillips Sands, would like to
establish the Heather Phillips Sands Memorial Scholarship.

WHEREAS, criteria has been set up governing the administration of the Funds, a copy of
which is attached; now, there be it

RESOLVED, that the Board of Education approves the establishment of the Heather Phillips
Sands Memorial Scholarship, in accordance with the criteria established, and, be it further

RESOLVED, that the Board of Education hereby expresses its appreciation to Anne and Terry,
the parents of Heather Lynn Phillips Sands for their interest in Scotia-Glenville students as
evidenced by the establishment of this Memorial Scholarship.

Susan Swartz Hal Talbot
Superintendent of Schools President, Board of Education

11/7/24



Scotia-Glenville High School
1 Tartan Way
Scotia, NY 12302

1. Award Donor:
Anne & Terry Phillips in memory of their daughter Heather Lynn Phillips Sands

2. Date Award was established:
January 2025

3. Value of Award:
$20,000 principal

4. Will funds be held by the district in an Awards Account or sent in annually by Donor:
We would like the funds to be held by the Community Foundation of the Capital Region.
who will provide the funds annually.

5. How will the Scholarship Recipient be chosen, by the Donar or the High School Scholarship

Committee? (Please note that the High School Scholarship Committee will consist of the High School Principal, a Guidance
Counselor, teacher(s) and a community member).

We would like the High School Scholarship Committee to choose the recipient.

6. Student Eligibility Requirements and criteria>
The eligible student should be a female senior who has a GPA of at least 3.5 and who is
going to further their education in the field of Engineering. If possible, we would like
it To be given to the first in the family to go to college. We would like to have some
weight given to financial need.

7. If this is a memorial scholarship in honor of an individual, please write a brief statement
about that individual.

Heather Phillips Sands attended Scotia Glenville High School in 1986. After graduation she

attended North Carolins State University and graduated with a B.s. in Chemical Engineering in
1991, She was a very intense student who cared about the Environment. She left her legacy by
working as an engineer to enforce the Clean Air Act in North Carolina.  She worked for the
Department of Environmental and Natural Resources. She passed away in 2022 at the age of 53

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this application, please contact Jennifer Duane @
518-347-3600 Ext. 6901 or via email JDuanel@sgcsd.net
Thank you for your interest in the students of the Scotia-Glenville High School.



